
From: Mary Ann McBride
To: Verbick, Jim
Subject: Canopy Night Club and ALRC members
Date: Tuesday, February 18, 2020 9:50:21 PM

I am a member of the Marquette Neighborhood Association, and I live at 1310 Spaight St,
Madison, WI 53703. I am writing in support of my neighbors who have lived in the shadow of
the disruptive sound of Plan B, Vision, and now face the spector of Canopy on Williamson St. 

I feel very bad for Austin Carl, who, I think, signed his lease with Chuck Chvala, without
having any sense of the inappropriateness of that type of business on our neighborhood.  The
building was never intended to house loud music and it has been 10 years of conflict for the
neighborhood and renters of Mr. Chvala’s property.

The people who live near that building, which previously housed The Camera Company, have
had to live with the loud bass sound reverberating until bar time, and have struggled with
disrupted sleep. 

If you’ve ever sat next to a car at a stoplight that is reverberating with the loud bass sound of
music, and can hardly wait for the light to change, imagine what it’s like to have to wait for 4
HOURS for the sound to stop!

Please, deny the license to Mr. Carl for Canopy. 

Thank you.

Mary Ann McBride
-- 
Mary Ann 
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